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December 6, 2024 
 
Delivered electronically 
 
To:  Mr. Elliott M. Garrett, Chairman, Public Space Committee  
Re: Letter of Support for the resubmitted Public Space Permit Application #436677 
 
Dear Chairman Garrett, 
 
I write regarding the resubmitted Public Space Permit Application #436677 by The Sheridan 
School. 
 
ANC 3F Voted to support The Sheridan School application at its regularly scheduled and duly 
noticed meeting on October 17, 2023. The vote was 4 in favor, 0 opposed and 1 abstaining. 
Members of the ANC met with Sheridan School leadership and staff and inspected the site. 
Immediate neighbors attended the meeting and reported the school has been in close 
communication and responsive to any concerns. 
 
This resubmitted permit does not make substantive changes to the approved application. It 
addresses root systems of older trees and ADA accessibility on certain sidewalks--the ANC was 
aware of these issues and detailed them in a November 11, 2023 email. The Sheridan School is 
an important asset to our community and a good neighbor; therefore, we support full approval 
for Public Space Permit Application #436677. Please confirm receipt of this email. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Courtney Carlson 
Chair, ANC 3F 
 
cc: Suzanne Badoux, Sheridan School 
 Marilyn Slatnick, ANC 3F01 
 
Attachments:  ANC 3F Meeting Minutes, October 17, 2023 
  November 11, 2023 email re: ANC 3F Sheridan School Special Exception 
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